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NOTICE TO MEMBERS 
 
No: 077-24 
June 10, 2024 
 

NOTICE OF WITHDRAWAL 

REQUEST FOR COMMENTS 

 
AMENDMENTS TO THE RULES OF THE CANADIAN DERIVATIVES CLEARING CORPORATION ON CYBERSECURITY 

 
On June 12, 2023, the Canadian Derivatives Clearing Corporation (“CDCC”) published a Notice to Members 076-
23 with respect to amendments to the CDCC Rules to introduce cybersecurity requirements. 
 
These amendments were intended to establish cybersecurity requirements and allow CDCC to monitor Clearing 
Members' compliance in this regard. 
 
The amendments referred to in that Request for Comments and which have not been self-certified yet are 
currently subject to a new review by CDCC. New Requests for Comments will be published in due course.  
 
Consequently, CDCC hereby withdraws its Request for Comment 076-23.  
 
For more information, please contact Sophie Brault,  Legal Counsel at sophie.brault@tmx.com. 
 
 
Sophie Brault 
Legal Counsel  
Canadian Derivatives Clearing Corporation 
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